Circular No 223

Open House for J1 to S5
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OUR OWN ENGLISH HIGH SCHOOL - FUJAIRAH

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Our Own English High
School!

Open House for J1 to S5 is scheduled for
Thursday, 11t February 2021, from 8:30
to 3:30 p.m. via MS teams.

Report will be released in the Orison
Learning Portal on Wednesday, 10t
February, 2021 by 10:00 a.m.

Class teachers will send in the MS Teams
invitation and time slots.

Do use this opportunity to meet the
teachers and discuss the performance of
your ward.

Defaulters of fees are reminded to pay
the fees to view the result and join the
Open house.

Kindly join us! Together we can make the
difference!
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Regards,

Saleema Matmood

Principal

08.02.2021




